
Fra: Trygve Eriksen <Trygve.Eriksen@hydro.com> 
Sendt: 14.05.2023 12:55:16 
Til: Sentralarkivet <postmottak@karmoy.kommune.no> 
Emne: Ikke søknadspliktig tilbygg 

Hei 

Se vedlagte dokumenter. Er dette greit, eller må de sendes per post? 

Med vennlig hilsen 
Trygve Eriksen 
Senior Technician 
Environment Lab. 
Hydro Aluminium Karmøy 
Mob. +47 971 87 296 

NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages 
attached to it, may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information contained in or 
attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in 
error, please immediately notify the sender and delete the e-mail and attached documents. Thank 
you. 


